LACT; Goosehill Primary School

WEEK OF Weekly Notes- June 19, 2015
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Dear Parents,

The last week of school is upon us! Please take note of the following important information:

***There will be NO CAFETERIA SERVICE at Goosehill Primary School next week.***
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Kindergarten- All kindergarten students must bring snack and lunch to school.

First Grade- First graders may bring snack to school, although they will have the opportunity to enjoy
a snack during the Moving Up Reception. They will enjoy pizza and a frozen yogurt, courtesy of the
GPFA, for lunch.

*The First Grade Moving-Up Ceremony begins at 9:30 and will last approximately 40 minutes. A short
reception will take place in the courtyard immediately following the ceremony. All festivities will be over
before 11:00 a.m. The children will return to their classrooms for recess and their pizza luncheon. Please do
not plan to take your child from school early as s/he will be enjoying special activities with his/her peers,
including yearbook signing, throughout the day.

All students must bring a snack to school.

» Dismissal will begin at 11:50 for pick-ups and will take place in the cafeteria. Van
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Next week’s notes will be included in your child’s Summer Reading Folder. Reading
summer
Have a wonderful weekend! ":"__ ke,

Mrs. Herschlein
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PLEASE NOTE TIME CORRECTION - CSH LIBRARY SUMMER READING KICK-OFF

The kick-off event on Thursday, June 25" is from 5:00-7:00 p.m at the CSH Library
Rain date: Friday, June 26™,

TALENT SHOW FOR 15T GRADERS- Tuesday

Thanks to Joseph Posillico and Jakob Masata for writing a persuasive letter to Mrs.
Herschlein asking for a Talent Show! They surveyed their peers and helped Mrs. Herschlein organize the event
which will be held on Tuesday morning,

THANK YOU

Thank you to Mrs. Melendez for serving as our Cultural Arts Representative this year. She arranged for one
final experience for the children next week—a puppet show performance of Aesop’s Fables. Mrs. Melendez
also chaired our School Supplies committee. Thank you!

SUMMER READING FOLDERS

Next week, the children will receive folders with ideas and recommendations to promote summer reading.
Please assist your child in completing the suggested activities. We also hope you will commit to reading fo and
with your child on a regular basis this summer!

Notes from the GPFA

FIRST GRADE MOVING UP DAY - Monday, June 22nd.
The ceremony begins at 9:30 in the cafeteria. A reception hosted by Erin Amadori and the Moving Up Day
Committee will follow in the courtyard.

MOVING UP DAY LUNCHEON-regarding dietary restrictions

The first graders will have a pizza luncheon in the afternoon with their classes, courtesy of
the GPFA. The children will also be offered a vanilla frozen cup for dessert. If you do not
want your child to have the pizza and/or dessert, please send a note as soon as possible and
an alternative to school on June 22nd. If your child has a nut allergy or is gluten-free, please
contact Mrs. Herschlein. We have an alternate frozen dessert and pizza available and will try
to accommodate.

SCHOOL SUPPLY PACKETS can be ordered online at www.ahartzpacktoschool.com. Remember to click on
the GPFA dues to put into your shopping cart when checking out.

Thank you to Chloe Henning for chairing the Bulletin Board Committee and to all the volunteers. Kaitlin
Eisenegger, Amy Koenigsberger, Karen Hinphy, Nicole Prizzi, Alysa Kitchin and Jill Seiman-Mayer.

Thank you to Kristyn Mulada and Ali Gladowsky for chairing the Apparel Committee.

Thank you to Chloe Henning and Kristin Robillard for your leadership on the School Beautification and
Garden Committee.

Thank you for Chrissie Tuohy and Jennifer Cahn for administering this year's Lunch/Recess Volunteer
Program and all the parents who generously dedicated their time to visit with the children. They adore having
you visit!




COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
75 Goose Hill Road, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

** PLEASE POST **

Please be advised that a special meeting of the Board of Education will take
place on June 25, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. at the Francis Roberts Community Center. The
Board of Education may consider a motion to adjourn to Executive Session to
discuss legal and personnel matters appropriate for Executive Session.
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William Bernhard, District Clerk




COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
75 Goose Hill Road, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

** PLEASE POST **

Please be advised that a meeting of the Cold Spring Harbor Policy
Committee will take place on June 26, 2015, at 12:00 p.m. at The Francis
Roberts Community Center.
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William Bernhard, District Clerk
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